
From: Jo Ann Gainor < > 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 9:16 AM 
To: SSIInfo 
Subject: Bylaw 537 
 
Attn:    Laura Patrick, J. Harris, Tim Peterson and Cris Hutton 
 
 
Please pay attention to the Viewpoint article in this week’s Driftwood by Ronald Wright.  Many here feel 
the Island Trust has lost its way.  Please return to the mandate to “Preserve and Protect” the 
Environment and perhaps run for the Community Council to more appropriately represent business 
interests. 
 
JoAnn Gainor 

 


